
November 16, 2007

Speed limit reduced on Highway 41 north of Elk Point
Elk Point... The speed limit will be reduced to 80 km/h on Highway 41 approximately 10 kilometres
north of Elk Point for two bridge culvert replacements, starting Nov. 19. Construction is expected to be
completed Dec. 20, weather permitting. The estimated cost of the project is $600,000.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

John Kerolus
Bridge Engineer
Alberta Infrastructure & Transportation
780-305-2404
To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

Barry Hill
Project Manager
In-Line Contracting Ltd.
780-818-8922
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